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MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT  

EIGHTY (80) SCHOLARSHIP SLOTS FOR UNDERGRADUATE,POST 
GRADUATE AND PhD COURSES IN INDIA 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the High Commission of India 
in Nairobi informing that the Government of India through Indian Council for 
Cultural Relations (ICCR) has offeered  eighty (80) scholarship slots for students 

from Kenya to pursue Undergraduate,Post graduate and PhD courses in India 
under the India-Africa Maitri Scholarship Scheme (G0179) for Academic Session 
2025-26. 

 
Interested students are invited to apply online through ICCR’s A2A Scholarship 

portal at https://www.a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in. Detailed application 
guidelines are available at 
https://a2ascholarships.iccr.gov.in/assets/site/docs/Policy Guidelines.pdf 

 
Applicants may contact ICCR on email a2assupport.iccr@gov.in or 
saini.manoj@velocis.co.in for technical assistance. Any other inquiries regarding 

the scholarships may be sent to Education section,High Commission of 
India,Nairobi on email education.nairobi@mea.gov.in. 

 
The deadline for submitting applications is 30th April 2025 
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